From: ENNIO SIVILOTTI

Sent: Friday, February 05, 2021 2:29 PM

To: CPSC < cpsc@london.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] River Road golf

Of all the municipal courses in London this in my opinion is one of the best in the area .A true challenge of golf's complexities.

London taxpayers have payed and own this this asset and I am against closing it . This past year I took out a full membership ,as I have done in previous years , and experience a lot of frustration in getting tee times. This could have been avoided had River Road not closed.

Why was it closed ?? and yet maintained for the full season. Just another waste of taxpayers funds .

I only hope council comes to their senses and vote in favour of reopening River Road.

Thank you.